From: Brittany FitzGreen [

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 9:56 AM
To: Stevenson, Kirsten <Kirsten.Stevenson@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Police budget

Hello,

| am writing to express my disapproval for yet another police budget increase.
| feel our city has so many more services that would benefit from those funds.
Even services that could see a reduction in crime!

Housing, public transportation, accessibility for people with disabilities, etc.

Our tax dollars do not need to fund the increasing salaries of unionized workers
who are routinely placed on paid leave while another committee looks into their
dubious actions against members of our community.

Thank you
Brittany



